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Single Technology Appraisal (STA) 
 

Dapagliflozin for the treatment of type 2 diabetes [ID427] 

Dear Bijal 
Nurses caring for people with type 2 diabetes were invited to submit 
professional statement to inform the above health technology appraisal. 
Feedback from them suggest that there is no further information to submit at 
this stage on behalf of the Royal College of Nursing. 
Thank you for the invitation to submit professional statement.  We look 
forward to participating in the next stage of the appraisal. 
Please acknowledge receipt. 
Regards  
Caroline 
 
Caroline Rapu MBA 
Project Manager 
RCN NICE Portfolio 
Royal College of Nursing 
Learning & Development Institute 
20 Cavendish Square 
London 
W1G 0RN 
  
Tel: 020 7647 3603 
Fax: 020 7 647 3892 
caroline.rapu@rcn.org.uk 

The RCN represents nurses and nursing, 

promotes excellence in practice and 

shapes health policies. Please consider 

the environment before printing this 

email.  
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